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December 19, 2022 

 

Dear parents/guardians, 

The grade 9 team has been noticing an increase in the improper use of cell phones during class time.   

According to Andrew Mynarski’s Student Code of Conduct, one of the expectations reads: “Cell phone use will 
not be allowed in class at any time.  Misuse of the cell phone during class time will result in the student being 
required to put the device in their locker or having it held by a teacher.”  If phone use continues to be a 
problem, cell phones will be kept in the office until parents/guardians can pick them up.   

We are asking parents/guardians to please remind students of this expectation, as it will be strictly enforced 
when we return from winter break.  We are also asking parents to refrain from contacting their child during 
class time if possible.  In case of an emergency, parents/guardians are to contact the school office at (204) 
586-8497 and have their child paged.  If it is not an emergency, please contact your child during their lunch 
hour from 12:18 – 1:13. 

Thank you for supporting the grade 9 team on this matter.  We truly believe that your child can be more 
successful without the distraction of their cell phone in class. 

Sincerely, 

The grade 9 team 
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